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St. Paul Parish 2018 
Stewardship Pledge 

Challenge: 

St. Paul Parish has had a   
generous donor step up to 

offer a 
match to your new            

stewardship pledge for 
2018.  If you have 

never pledged before, now 
is the time to do so.  At this 

time, 
we have had five house-
holds respond.  Thank 
you!  Your pledge 

helps the parish & School 
meet its operational expens-

es, and for 
every new $1,000         

pledged- it will be matched! 
This match has been        

extended to                        
January 31st 2018.    

Dear Families of St. Paul School, 
Catholic Schools Week has been an amazing success so far! We have en-
joyed many fun events and dress up days throughout the week. I would like 
to thank all of the families who joined us in celebrating the Mass on Sunday 
or acted as greeters and choir members. It was a truly joyful celebration! 
Thank You Home and School 
Our gratitude also goes out to our Home and School Committee for sponsor-
ing many events during Catholic Schools Week including the donuts at Open 
House, the t-shirts given to all students in the school, the in-school field trip 
from Retzer Nature Center, the ice cream treat after our service project, and 
the pizza lunch today. Thank you for making this a truly memorable Catholic 
Schools Week! 
Thank You Teachers and Staff! 
Catholic Schools Week is also a time when we take a moment to recognize 
the hard work of our dedicated teachers and staff. Working in a Catholic 
school is a mission and all of the teachers and staff members at St. Paul 
School are extremely dedicated to the mission of spreading Godôs Word and 
His Love. They all work tirelessly to ensure that the students are happy, 
healthy, and academically challenged. Please join me this week in thanking 
the phenomenal teachers and staff of St. Paul School! 
Conferences 
Conferences for all St. Paul students will take place on the evening of 
Wednesday, February 7 and during the day on Thursday, February 8. 
Please turn in your conference scheduling slips as soon as possible. Your 
childôs teacher will confirm the date and time of your conference. 
Please note that we have two days off of school next week for conferences: 
NO SCHOOL on THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 8 (conference day - students 
only come during 
their scheduled con-
ference time with 
their parents) 
NO SCHOOL on 
FRIDAY, FEBRU-
ARY 9 (scheduled 
day off) 
 
Enjoy the rest of this 
wonderful Catholic 
Schools Week! 
Ally Blonien 
Proud Principal 
St. Paul School 



TAX INFORMATION:   

May I claim a subtraction for tuition I paid to send my child to a private 

school? 

For taxable years beginning on or after January 1, 2014, a subtraction from income is 
allowed for the amount paid to send your dependent child to an eligible private school. 
The subtraction is limited to $4,000 for tuition paid for an elementary pupil and $10,000 for a secondary pupil. 

 

What are the "elementary" and "secondary" grades for the private school tuition subtraction? 

A student is an elementary pupil if the student is enrolled in kindergarten through grade 8.  
A student is a secondary pupil if the student is enrolled in grades 9 through 12. 
 

Is the private school tuition subtraction allowed for tuition paid for 3K or 4K kindergarten? 

No. The law provides that only "kindergarten" is eligible for the subtraction. Amounts paid to private schools 
for pre-kindergarten (3K or 4K) are not eligible for the private school tuition subtraction. 

FEDERAL TAX ID: 39-0913322 

Come and see Alpha. 

Alpha is a series of sessions exploring the Christian faith, run over 11 weeks.  Each talk looks at a different 
question around faith and is designed to create conversation.  Alpha is run all around the globe and EVERY-
ONE is welcome. 

  

Come and see Tuesday, February 6 at 8:45-10:15am in the St Paul cafeteria.  There will be food and fellow-
ship, followed by a DVD and then small group conversation about the DVD.  If you need childcare during the 
morning session, please come and maybe we can work together to take turns from week to week.  

  

Here's what some past participants of Alpha had to say after the Alpha course last fall: 

ñI walked away with some questions to mull over".  "It helps you to think about things in a different way."  "It 
was not religion being pushed on you.  It was a place where all were accepted, we could talk about our feel-
ings."  "It's a place to tell your story and listen to the stories of others."ñIt was an opportunity to share what we 
thought.ò ñSmall group discussion was the best part of Alpha.ò  ñThe meals, shared with community in fellow-
ship, was a wonderful part.ò For me, Alpha ñsparks more thoughts than I had been thinking about Jesus.ò ñI 
canôt believe how fast 11 weeks went!ò  ñA way to revive your faithò ñImportant to know you didnôt have to come 
every week, ok to miss a couple and still come back.ò 

  

Please do come and check it out.  The fall Alpha sessions were full of community and fellowship and meeting 
new people talking about Jesus and prayer and the bible in a way that can build or rebuild your faith.   Contact 
Mary Kral in the parish office for more information, please register so we have enough food and materials 
(www.stpaulgenesee.net)  Alpha starts Tuesday, February 6 at 8:45 in the St Paul cafeteria.  Or you can at-
tend the evening session on Thursdays at 5:45pm at St Bruno.  Feel free to ask Kelsey DeMarais about Alpha, 
she was on the last Alpha course.  




